
Dear Baseball Fans, 
  

I am writing you to provide you with some information about a special event that is taking place at Trout Park. 
The high school baseball programs from Hampshire and McHenry are joining forces on May 19th in an effort to 
raise money for people affected by cancer. We are giving you the opportunity to DONATE A MINIMUM OF 
$10 FOR SOMEONE WHO HAS BEEN AFFECTED BY CANCER. The names will be placed on a wooden baseball 
plaque created by the players, and located around the diamond for people to view throughout the game. You 
can take a look at how they were displayed last year with the picture below. We want to show everyone who 
we are “Striking Out Cancer” for. There will also be a silent auction with a number of great items to bid on 
during the game. Over the last three years we have raised $7000, $8000, and $6000 respectively and hope to 
exceed that value with your help.  If interested, please contact Joe Natale at joseph.natale@d300.org with the 
information below. The plaques will be delivered to you after the event is over and all checks should be made 
out to Hampshire Baseball.  Donations are greatly appreciated, and we hope to see you on May 19th for a 
great day at the ballpark. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Who: Hampshire vs. McHenry 

What: Fox Valley Conference Baseball Game 

Where: Trout Park 

When: May 19that 6 pm 

Why: To Join forces to “Strike Out Cancer” 
 

 

Please return this portion with the completed information as soon as possible. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name: _________________________  Name(s) on Plaque: _________________________ 

Amount Donated ($10 Minimum Per Plaque): _______________________________________________ 

Return Plaque to: ______________________________________________________________________ 
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